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Want to be a 

TRIP LEADER?  
Anyone who wants to lead a
ski trip, raise your right

hand! 
Now don't worry, the only
way you can volunteer is to

fill out this form. 
Beginner? Not a problem,
we'll have you apprentice on

one of the trips! 
Intermediate? No sweat,
you've done this before. 
Give us a jingle and let us

know which trip you want. 
Advanced? We probably
already know who you are. 
How about teaching a
beginner the ropes (not

tow). 
BENEFIT TO BEING A

LEADER: 
Besides a leadership role you 
are also entitled to a paid ski
trip if the trip has met a
minimum number of 20
participants.  On day trips,
the bus ride will always be
paid for you, as long as the

trip is going, you just pay the
ski lift ticket.

Next MeetingNext MeetingNext MeetingNext Meeting:

Feb. 7, 2002

7:30 p.m.

Jillian’s Restaurant

North Falmouth, MA
Bring a friend or come

and meet new ones!

2001-2002 Officers

and Board of

        HAPPY NEW YEAR!     

Dear Skiers,

HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO YOU AND YOURS!!

After a late start, most of the mountains are finally open. Our ski season is

kicking off with a trip to Okemo on December 30. And now that the cold

weather is here, we can look forward to skiing all of our favorite mountains.

At our website www.uppercapeskiclub.com you can check out the conditions of

most of the mountains we’re planning on going to by clicking on “Internet

Links”. Mark, our webmaster, has provided most of the New England

mountains, as well as newsgroups, forums, ski magazines, fitness related sites,

some of the overseas places we’ve been and some we haven’t! Check it out!!

So, keep your gear sharpened, enjoy the holidays, and come to our next meeting

at Jillian's at 7:30 January 3, 2002.

Suzanne Robertson

BACK TO TOP 

JUMP INTO WINTER  WITH
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THE UPPER CAPE SKI CLUB

 

Membership Application for 2001-2002 Season

How to apply for membership:

Step 1. Fill out a membership application. Please answer all the questions,

especially whether you will permit your name to be published. With your

consent, your name will appear, along with the addresses and phone numbers of

other members in a future club directory.
 

Step 2. Make your check payable to:

Upper Cape Ski and Sports Club.

Dues is $25 if paid by December 3rd.. After December 3rd dues increases to

$30.

Step 3. Mail the application and check to:

Upper Cape Ski Club

P.O. Box 2123

Teaticket, Ma. 02536

 

Follow this link to the Membership Forms: I NEED FORMS

 
BACK TO TOP

~ Deposit/Refund policy ~

 

Deposits help ensure that a space is reserved for our members. These deposits

apply to bus trips, weekend trips, week long trips and more. Late cancellations

are not entitled to a refund, nor is the club responsible for finding a replacement

for you if you cancel. You must find your own replacement, although we will

endeavor  to  help  you  whenever possible.  Deposits are  further  subject  to  the

conditions imposed  upon  us by our suppliers,  agents or  other  providers.  We

make every effort  to  refund as much money as possible but  cannot guarantee

that we will be able to do so.

 

Inquire of your trip leader for specific information

regarding your particular trip.

 

The club recommends that you consider
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Nominating

Members at large

Webmaster

Mark Marion 

**********************

 

Contact UsContact UsContact UsContact Us????
    

    

+ By Mail:

Upper Cape Ski &

Sports Club

P.O. Box 2123

Teaticket, MA 02536
 

( By Phone:

Pres: Jack Reardon

508-548-6486
 

8 By Web:

uppercapeskiclub.com
 

 

 

 

trip insurance whenever possible.

 
BACK TO TOP

LINK TO:

    

BACK TO TOP 

FOUR GREAT MOUNTAINS
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ONE SPECTACULAR TRIP....
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School Vacation Week

February 16-23, 2002

 

This great package includes round-trip airfare, transportation to and from the airport, 7

nights lodging at the Snowmass Inn, and a five (5) day ski pass at four different mountains.

The Snowmass Inn is conveniently located in Snowmass Village, less than 50 yards from

the ski slopes and the Snowmass Ski School. Rooms have cable TV, refrigerators, coffee

makers, hair dryers, telephones, and balconies. There is a heated outdoor pool and hot tub.

A "deluxe continental breakfast" is served daily, and a complimentary wine and cheese

party will be held. Shuttle service to the other ski areas is free. We know you’ll like this

Trip. 

For more information on the area: www.aspensnowmass.com or the Snowmass Inn:

www.snowmassinn.com

Tentative Flight Schedule: Boston - Cincinnati - Eagle Airport via Delta Airlines

2/16: Boston…9:00 am - Cinci…11:18/12:40 - Eagle…2:00 pm

2/23: Eagle…1:00 pm - Cinci…5:45/7:25 - Boston…9:52 pm

Eagle County Regional Airport is 68 miles from Aspen.

The Cost: $1189 Quad Occ./$1249 Triple Occ./$1319. Double Occ – (Singles pay an add’l

surcharge.) Children under twelve $910 in the same room with their parents.

 

Space is limited and available on a first-come-first-served basis

You must be a club member to participate

A $500 per person deposit is due on August 25, 20001
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Final payment is due on or before November 10, 2001

Checks should be made payable to : Upper Cape Ski Club

Mailed to Jack Reardon at 42 North Bournes Pond Rd., East Falmouth, MA 02536

Trip insurance is available upon request Trip Leader: Jack Reardon (508) 548-6486

 

BACK TO TOP 

 

LINK TO:

www.  .com

Wednesday, January 9th, 2002                                                              
Fabulous Stratton is getting better and better. The mountain has put $11 million

into it’s “Ursa Project”, a complete upgrade of snowmaking, lifts and services.

Get up early and join us as we travel North for a great day of skiing. There are

55 trails and 13 lifts open for skiers and boarders of all abilities. So dust off your

skis and ski suits and get to the bus at 5 am for coffee, donuts and a fabulous day

at Stratton. This is one of the clubs favorite trips in past years has frequently

been a sellout. So don’t dilly dally or you won’t get a seat on the bus.

BACK TO TOP 

LINK TO:

www.  .com

April 4 ~ 7 , 2002

Thursday ~ Sunday

Here’s your chance to ski a little known resort that has the most snow in

the East! Jay Peak reports an annual total of 340 inches of the fabulous

white stuff each year. That’s more than twice as much as Killington. 

Jay Peak also offers the only off-piste skiing in the East as well as

abundant glade skiing for those wanting to challenge themselves.

Our accommodations are slope side at the Hotel Jay. Based upon double

occupancy our package includes two dinners, three breakfasts, three lift

tickets and three night’s lodging. All this for $269 per person! Space is
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limited to 20 people and this trip is guaranteed to be a sellout.

The trip leader is Diane Payson.   

 

BACK TO TOP

AND MUCH MUCH MORE TO COME

 

 Go back to the Top 

  Home page 
 

HOW TO GET IN TOUCH WITH THE CLUB:  

* by mail: 

Upper Cape Ski & Sports Club 

P.O. Box 2123  

Teaticket, MA 02536 

* by e-mail:  

info@uppercapeskiclub.com 

* by telephone: 

President's phone: (508)563-9273 

Editor's phone: (508)548-0071 

for club’s activity inquiries or newsletter submissions. 
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